Deputy Mayors Report April 18 2019

Municipal Leaders Conference March 27 -28

Main Focus of AUMA is to secure sustainable funding (MSI) from whoever forms the next
government

Municipal funding is in place through 2020 but wil change. We will probably see a reduction in
2021 but with a 10 year incremental increase of approx 5% yearly indexed to provincial
revenues. This would be similar to what Calgary and Edmonton negotiated.

AUMA wants to have funding amounts established 2 years in advance for Budget planning.

Possible increase policing cost to municipalities under 5000.

Darwell Transmission Line April 5 2019

Phase A funding of 90% of the $11,272,500.00 estimated construction costs has been approved.
Commission to seek commitment from Alexander 1* Nation as to whether they are or not
County of Lac St. Anne is committed to part ownership of this Phase.

Commission will be asking for Revised estimates of cost if Alexander is not a partner.

Commision to seek relevant estimates on Operational cost of running and maintaining the
Phase A system.

Decisions requested from involved councils to be part of a Regional Commission for
Wastewater.



